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Mayor Meg Kelly, City of Saratoga Springs, announces that the City of Saratoga Springs 

has declared a State of Emergency effective 5:30 PM on March 13, 2020 and will remain in 

effect until rescinded by a subsequent order.  

 

The State of Emergency has been declared due to the threat that COVID-19 poses to the 

health and welfare of the City of Saratoga Springs residents, visitors, and employees.  

 

The City is operating in accordance with its City Emergency Management Plan, created 

in collaboration with the Risk and Safety Department, Police and Fire Departments, all other 

City departments, insurance and other experts in the field, and voted on by City Council. At this 

time, the Mayor and the Commissioner of Public Safety are the Points of Information to 

the public. 
 

This declaration means that City Hall offices will be closed to the general public for at 

least the next five business days, Monday, March 16, 2020 through Friday, March 20, 2020.   

 

City Council Meetings will be held as usual; they will be live streamed and taped, but are 

closed to the public.  The public is free to submit comments by email relative to any agenda item.  

All Land Use Board meetings and workshops are canceled for the two weeks, including March 

16, 2020 through March 27, 2020.   

 

The Public Works, Police and Fire Departments will continue operating, 

uninterrupted.  

 

 

For more information and continued updates, please check the City website at 

www.saratoga-springs.org, as well as City social media. 
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